Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 9:42 AM

To: Aasima Saleem <principal@yaraschool.net>

Cc: shehanask@yarashcool.net

Subject: Heart Appreciation for Mrs. Parveen (2 Grade)

Dear Ma’am,
Hope the entire Yara fraternity is safe and sound.

I would like to congratulate all the members of Yara School, who are constantly giving their
100% and make things simple. When we heard that no school will be conducted, we were a bit
tense, but when the online classes were conducted, it was just a cherry on the cake.

A heartfelt gratitude and appreciation for the teacher Mrs. Parveen Sultana, for conducting and
maintaining the decorum of the online class. The way she is taking her class, Hats off teacher,
you are the gem, wherever you are, you will make things shine and Your passion for your
students is inspiring to us as parents. We realize that teaching is often a thankless job, and we
see how you pour your heart and soul into daily lessons.

My daughter Asbah Shaikh never felt that she is not going to school, she is eagerly waiting for
the online class. A big thank you for all the teachers who are tirelessly doing their part and all
the supervisors.

3 Cheers for the Principal, Supervisor & Teachers,
Hip Hip Hurray!!!

Hip Hip Hurray!!!

Hip Hip Hurray!!!

And big shout out to Mrs Parveen.

We pray to the almighty to give more strength, power and success to the entire management of
the school.

Thanks & Regards,
Irfan Shaikh
( Parent of Asbah Shaikh)



